
 
 
 
 
    
 
 

It’s Been Fun – Anderson is getting a  
new Principal in September! 

It’s certainly with mixed emotions that I am letting you all know that I, Mr. Harrington, will be 
starting at the Board Office as a District Administrator in September.  It has been a 
pleasure working with you all.  I will really miss working with students, staff and parents.  
We have such a talented and fun group of students.  Our students have made each day 
exciting, meaningful and fun.  Even in the rain, crosswalk duty before and after school has 
been very special.  Special thanks to all the students and parents who always say “good 
morning” or “good afternoon”.  Soon we will make an announcement regarding who will be 
the new principal in September.  I know that they will be welcomed to Anderson and enjoy 
working with you all. 

Thanks for your support and all your efforts in helping your child(ren) have a successful 
and fun experience at school! 

9 School Days Remaining! 
 

It is hard to believe that we have only 9 school days remaining in our school 
year.  The last day of school will be on Thursday, June 27th.  This is certainly 
an exciting time for many of our students.  We hope our Anderson families can 
help us out by ensuring all Anderson students are well rested and get enough 
sleep.  Sunlight is lasting longer and although it might be tough to put our kids 
to bed, it really helps set them up for a successful day at school.   

 

Parent Appreciation Tea 
Wednesday, June 19th – 1:15-2:40 am 

In our School Gym 
 

We hope you can join us for a relaxing afternoon.  Enjoy a refreshment and a snack and let 
us say Thank You for supporting your child(ren) and our Anderson Learning Community! 
 
Please RSVP to anderson@sd38.bc.ca if you can join us.  Please let us know who’s coming! 
 
 
 
 

Garden City Park Update 
 
If you have been watching the news, you will already know that the City of 
Richmond and the SPCA continue to work on dealing with the stray dog issue 
at the park.  Currently, Garden City Park is blocked off in many areas to help 
with this issue.  Please continue to be mindful of Garden City Park as we want 
to help ensure the safety of our Anderson Community.  We will provide an 
update if we hear about this situation being resolved. 
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Wishing all of the Dads in our Anderson Community a  

Happy Father’s Day this Sunday, June 16th. 
 

 
 

 

Upcoming Dates to Remember   

Tuesday, June 18th  PAC AGM – 6:45 pm in the Multipurpose Room 
 
Wednesday, June 19th Parent Appreciation Tea – 1:15 pm in school gym  

(more information coming home soon!) 
 

Wednesday, June 26th  Report Cards Home 
 
Thursday, June 27th  Grade 7 Farewell Assembly 
 
 

 


